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Welcome back! We hope everyone had a happy and safe Easter Break. 

 

 
 

 A BIG THANK YOU to Gina Silong, Monica Canez-Nelson, Tracy Baily, Dana Farmer, Maria Moses,  

Virginia Blakie, Chantell Winter and Middle school students who helped make the Seder Meal on Holy 

Thursday a huge success! 

 

 Thank you for the help from our parents, students, parishioners, CCD youth, Altar Society and Knights of 

Columbus for the Fish Fry help. Thank you!!! 

 

 Open House on Tuesday, April 25 at 6:30 PM in the parish hall. 

 

 Ice Cream sales begin again on Wednesdays at lunchtime. Ice Cream is $1.00 and Otter pops are 50 cents. 

 

 Rice Bowls – Are due this week April 17 – 21. We will send what we have collected to Catholic Relief 

Services. 

 

 STAR Testing starts Monday, April 24 and continues through Friday, May 12.  All students from K-8th 

will participate.  Please make sure your children eat a good breakfast, get plenty of sleep, and are in school 

on testing days. Please do not make any doctor appointments or schedule out of town trips for the students 

during testing weeks.  Attendance is important.  

 

 The Pink and Blue Hot lunch slips – are in the Monday envelope. The slips AND money are due by 

Tuesday @ 11:00 AM. We will only accept late hot lunch slips if the student was absent on the previous 

day. 

       *Thursday – Hot lunch is Chicken Nuggets – Hosted by 5rd grade. 

       * Friday – Hot lunch is Pizza (Fundraiser) – Hosted by 5th grade. 

 

 April is the “Month of the Military Child” and every Wednesday students are invited to wear a purple 

shirt (with their uniform bottoms) to honor our military.  

 

 Immunizations needed for the 2023-2024 school year for 7th graders – All sixth graders going into the 

7th grade must have the TDAP booster shot and a second Varicella. Bring the shot records to the school 

office by August 8.  All students have complete records of immunizations prior to entering school. Children 

will not be admitted to a   classroom unless their immunizations are up-to-date. As of July 1, 2019, 

California Health Laws require that students entering the 7th grade must have two doses of Varicella and 
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a Tetanus, Diphtheria, Pertussis (Tdap) booster, given after age 7, prior to entering the 7th grade. This 

school immunization law affects all students in public and private schools.  

 

 Registration 2023-2024 – Login into family portal link https://stas-ca.client.renweb.com/pwr/  

Apply/Enroll. A Late fee of $50.00 will be applied if not registered by April 14, 2023. Registration Fee: 

If you would like to make payments arrangements, please email Mrs. Sherrick with your payment plan. All 

registration payments must be paid by August 1, 2023. If your family isn’t returning to Saint Ann, please let 

the office know so we don’t overwhelm you with emails. 

 

 You have the opportunity to place an advertisement or personal message on our new “Official Personalized 

Student Folders” Please see attachment with Monday Newsletter.  

 

 7th Grade parents – We are looking for full participation with promotion set up and clean up. This is a 7th 

grade parent tradition that we have been doing for many years.  Please keep in mind that next year will be 

your turn to enjoy the festivities and embrace your child’s special day!  

                         

 Parent Participation Hours – May 1 is the deadline for logging all of your hours for this year.  

 

 Used Uniforms – are available anytime during the school day, or before and after dismissal.  If you need to 

browse through the used uniform inventory to prepare for the upcoming school year, please let the school 

office know. 

 

 4th & 5th Basketball game Schedule for the week (All games played at Cerro Coso) 

 Basketball Entry – fee for fans- $3 for kids  /$5 for an adult  /$10 for entire family 

 

                                                              Girls/Boys Game Schedule: 

 Date – 4/17/23                                                     Date –  4/19/23                                                                                                                                                    

Time – Boys @ 5:40/ Girls – Canceled    Time – Boys – Canceled / Girls @ 6:30 

Opponent–Boys–Trona/Girls–Canceled  Opponent – Boys-Canceled /Girls- Richmond                                                                                                                                                                                                             

 

Upcoming Events: 

 

Mon.        Apr.17                      Progress Reports sent home 

Wed.        Apr.19                      Month of Military Child – (Wear purple shirt) 

Thu.         Apr.20            Hot Lunch Chicken Nuggets -Hosted by 5th grade 

Sat.          Apr.22                       Earth Day 

Mon.        Apr.24                      STAR Testing begins through May 12 

Tue.         Apr.25                      Open House @ 6:30 PM in the Parish Hall 

 

 

 

 

For any parent concerns or changes you would like to see at our school please email the Advisory Board at 

advisoryboard@parishofsaintann.org 
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